
Replacement of A Dock at CBHA 
  

Marine Floats' Upcoming Project 

Marine Floats, a reputable contractor in Tacoma, WA, has been entrusted with the 
significant task of replacing A dock due to the damage by the sea lion population. This 
project represents necessary progress for the marina. 

Securing Necessary Permits 
The initial phase of the project involves obtaining the required permits, a process that 
Marine Floats has already commenced. They are working diligently to secure 
permissions from Thurston County, the Department of Natural Resources (DNR), and 
the Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife (WA DFW). These permits are 
essential to ensure that the construction adheres to environmental guidelines and legal 
requirements. 

Timeline and Construction 
The construction of the new A dock is scheduled to begin in early May. This timeline 
has been carefully planned to accommodate the necessary preparatory work and permit 
acquisitions. Marine Floats aims to complete the project by early July, ensuring minimal 
disruption to the waterfront activities during the peak summer months. 

Impact and Benefits 
Replacing the dock will prevent future sea lion habitation and incorporate safety 
features that meet community requirements. 

  

Marine Floats' project seeks to enhance CBHA’s waterfront infrastructure by ensuring 
effective planning and implementation. 
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